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VOLUNTARY RESUMPTION OF QUARTERLY REPORTING – UPDATE 

 

 

The board of directors (the “Board”) of Procurri Corporation Limited (the “Company”, and 
together with its subsidiaries, the “Group”) refers to its announcement in relation to the update 
on the voluntary resumption of quarterly reporting dated 5 May 2023. 

 

After due consideration, the Board has decided to commence the voluntary quarterly reporting 
for the financial year starting 1 January 2024. The next unaudited financial results 
announcement of the Company will be for the full-year period ending 31 December 2023, 
followed by the voluntary resumption of quarterly reporting for the period ending 31 March 
2024. 

 

The Company will continue to keep shareholders updated on material developments relating 
to the Company and the Group in compliance with its continuing disclosure obligations, as and 
when appropriate. 
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